
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From:  Brad Hunt 
Date:   June 13, 2012 

cc: Dr. Jeff Turner 

Re: Update to Policy FFAF (Local) 

 

 
 

Board Action Required  

 
No Action Required     

 

SB 27 from the 82nd Legislative Session requires districts to adopt local policy that 
students with addresses food allergies who are at risk of anaphylaxis.  Local school 
boards must adopt Policy FFAF (Local) by August 1, 2012. 

 
General procedures include: 

 
 Specialized training for employees responsible for the development, 

implementation and monitoring of the District’s food allergy management plan. 
 

 Training for employees. 

 
 Strategies to reduce exposure to common food allergens. 

 
 Methods of requesting information from a parent regarding child’s food 

allergies. 

 
 Annual review of the District’s food allergy management plan. 
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